
February 19, 2013 
 
Mayor and Members of Council 
City of London 
300 Dufferin St. 
 
by e-mail 
 
Re:  Placeholder in 2014 budget for re-purposing of Sherwood Forest P.S.  
 
Thank you for considering our request for a placeholder of $250,000 in the 2014 
budget for funds to re-purpose Sherwood Forest Public School.  We have been 
working with seniors' groups in the community who are most interested in using 
this space for classroom, gym and office uses.   The funds would be used for 
interior renovations as we have already determined that the main systems of the 
building are in good shape. 
 
We look forward to updating city staff and Council on our progress with this 
project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
J Bruce Morton 
11 Doncaster Avenue 
London, ON 
 


